
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Stewardship Stakeholder; 
 
You are cordially invited to participate in a NJDEP Compliance & Enforcement (C&E) 
stakeholder meeting to discuss C&E’s Environmental Stewardship program that was 
initiated in 2008.  
 

WHEN:  September 12, 2012 from 2:30 p.m. - 5 p.m.  
 

WHERE:  Public Hearing Room  
NJDEP Building 
401 East State Street  
Trenton, NJ 08625  

 
 RSVP:  To attend or to coordinate attendance by a substitute, please  
   contact Dean Anderson at Dean.Anderson@dep.state.nj.us  
   or by calling (609) 777-4092.  
    

PURPOSE: 
 

As we approach the 5-year mark for our stewardship program, we are seeking 
constructive feedback from external parties participating in the current program 
and others who have an interest in stewardship and sustainability.   
 
We want to discuss ideas and possibilities for:  

 Increasing the breadth and depth of participation 
 Increasing the environmental benefit realized 
 Increasing relevance and incentive for participants 
 Decreasing obstacles, deficiencies, or disincentives for participants 

 
We also wish to discuss the potential of the program to support or lead us to 
additional future innovations in the context of our ongoing transformation.     
 
More information about C&E stewardship program can be found at 
http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/stewardship/ 
 

   


